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           Reminders – homework and reading at home 

 

Monday 

• Homework from Friday to be handed in. 

• Spellings sent home (spelling test every Friday). 

Wednesday 

• Spelling, punctuation and grammar (SPaG) homework sent home (to be 

returned the following Friday). 

• Children hand in their reading summaries and change their reading book 

(please ask your child to read you their favourite part of the book and check 

their written summary before they hand this in) 

Thursday  

• PE day – children come to school in their PE kit (plain black joggers/leggings 

and a school PE t-shirt or plain white shirt – please no brand logos)  

Friday 

• Spelling test. 

• SPaG homework to be handed in. 

• Comprehension and Maths homework sent home (to be returned the following 

Monday). 
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RE: 

The topics we are learning are Loving, Vocation and commitment and Judaism. 

 

Maths: 

The topics we are learning are Place Value and Four Operations (addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division). 

 

English: 

The genres we are reading and writing in are:  Balanced argument – Kensuke’s Kingdom and Narrative 

including a flashback – The Piano. 

 

Personal Development: 

We are covering the British Values of – Mutual Respect, Tolerance, Rule of Law and Democracy  

We are learning about Judaism as one of our world religions. 

 

Science: 

We are learning about – Living things 

 

Geography: 

We are learning about – Biomes 

 

D&T: 

We are learning about – Felt phone cases 

 

PE: 

We are learning about – Athletics and tag rugby 

 

Music: 

We are learning about – syncopation though the themes of pulse, rhythm and melody.  

 

 

 

 

 



School events and visitors 

Monday 7th October -  Reception and Year 6 Liturgy (buddies) in School at 9am 

Tuesday 8th October – Derwent Hill Meeting for parents 

Monday 14th – Friday 18th October Year 6 Derwent Hill Visit 

Tuesday 22nd October – Year 6 Parent’s evening 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November Half Term 

Tuesday 5th November - Reception – Year 6 Flu Nasal Spray Immunisation 

Monday 11th – Friday 15th November – Antibullying Week ‘Choose Respect’ 

Tuesday 12th November ‘Odd Socks’ Day’ 

Wednesday 20th November - Year 1 and Year 6 Class Mass in Church at 9.30am 

 

 

Reminders 

 

• Our attendance is improving within school but we would like to remind all parents that is it 
important to schedule appointments outside of school hours. One afternoon missing from 
school, results in missing two sessions of education - every lesson counts in your child's 
education.  

 

• If you have not already done so, please book your appointment for parents’ evening using 
the appointment sheets in the community room. 

 

Thank you 

Miss Oliver 


